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To better estimate trial time requirements and limit the large number of unanticipated trial continuations, effective June 1, 2018, all drink driving cases in which the crown has elected summary conviction procedure will require that the completed drink driving pretrial form be presented to the trial coordinator before trial dates will be offered. The form will become part of the court record. 
Drink driving cases estimated at three days or longer will require a judicial pretrial before trial dates are provided.
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